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ANNUAL MEETING

The Annual Meeting of the Eastern Bird- Bandlng Association was
held on March 29 and 30, 1952 in New York City, with 47 members attending,

Tith President Horace Groskin presiding, the Scientific Session
opened at 10:15 A.M., March 29, in the American Museum of Natural History,

President Groskin opened the meeting by introducing lMr. John F,
Nichols of the Museum!s staff, who welcomed members of EBBA and spoke
of the early days of bird banding in the United States.





